
From: Participate
To: Heather Nicolai
Subject: FW: Public comment for P&Z August 8 meeting on a ordinance 1249
Date: Friday, August 4, 2023 2:59:04 PM

Public comment.

LISA ENOURATO | CITY OF KETCHUM 
Public Affairs & Administrative Services Manager 
P.O. Box 2315 | 191 Fifth St. W. | Ketchum, ID 83340 
o: 208.726.7803 | f: 208.726.7812  
lenourato@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org 

-----Original Message-----
From: H Boyle <Boylehp@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 10:48 AM
To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Public comment for P&Z August 8 meeting on a ordinance 1249

Commissioners:

This makes no sense.  You have consistently bemoaned the replacement of LTRs by STRs.  Why would you
approve making it easier to building even more STRs in Ketchum?  No matter what a property owner promises you
in a meeting, they can rent it out AirBNB the day it is built.  How is this good for the community?   Who’s interests
are you representing—-the people who live here or people trying to make money off of the town? 

Perry Boyle
Ketchum
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